
Questions And Answers For RFA 2014-102  
Financing To Develop Permanent Supportive Housing For  

High Needs/High Cost Individuals Who Are Chronically Homeless 
 

1. Q:  We have begun the Site Plan Approval process; but have not completed it yet.  The first step 
in our city is a pre-submission meeting with the city planner who reviews the plans.  Would we 
select option 2 on the Site Plan Approval for Multifamily Developments form in order to achieve 
Ability to Proceed tie-breaker points? 

 
A:  Florida Housing does not make recommendations regarding which option the City should 
select on the form.  The person signing the form should be the one to decide which option 
should be selected. 

Please Note:    The Q&A process for RFA 2014-102 is concluded and no further Q&As will be 
issued regarding RFA 2014-102. 
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